
May 1, 1970 

N 

Weisberg Correspondence 

L (Mr. Robert Yock).  
GSA Building 
Room 3105 
Washington, D. C. 20405 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter of May 24 from Mr. Harold Weisberg in 

which he requests copies of the transmittal letter from the Secret Service 

and, by implication, of the "memorandum of transfer" of the materials 

relating to the autopsy of President Kennedy. 

We have not yet received the list of withheld.decuments to which Mr. 

Weisberg refers in his letter, unless he is referring to one of the low; 

letters among the four which we sent you with a memorandum dated April 7, 

1970. This would be as confusing as his reference to a "print and negative 

of the picture duplicating mine that you took of the base of CE 399 for 

Dr Nichols". He has definitely said that he would send a list of with-

held documents concerning which he wants to appeal. We nre informing him 

in a reply to three other recent letters that we have not received his list. 

Sincerely, 

EDWARD G. CAMPBELL 
Acting Archivist of the 
United States 

Enclosure 

Official file - NND 
Day file - N 
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